Main Street Hensingham Whitehaven CA28 8QZ

www.hensingham.cumbria.sch.uk office@hensingham.cumbria.sch.uk 01946 690021



Dear Year 6 children and parents,

We have had an amazing start to the year. Autumn 1 has been so exciting, you all worked so hard and I am really looking forward to going into Autumn 2 with you all.

Here's a little bit of information about what we will be getting up to in the next half term:

Maths:

We will be continuing our work on multiplication and division, before moving onto fractions. During our fraction unit, we will be exploring equivalent fractions, adding and subtracting fractions and comparing fractions.

English:

Our new book is "A Christmas Carol", I absolutely love this book on the run up to Christmas, I'm sure you will too! Our first writing topic is mystery and suspense – I hope you've got your detective hats on to help with this!

Science:

Our topic this half term is Electricty. We will be learning about the parts which make up an electrical circuit, creating our own circuits to make working traffic lights and exploring conductors and insulators. This will be a very hands-on unit, which makes it all the more fun.

History:

This half term we will be starting our first history topic. We are exploring Ancient Greece and the impact that the Ancient Greeks had on the Western world!

Some key dates to look forward to:

Class Assembly – Thursday 30th November at 2:45pm

PE DAYS:

Thursday and Friday.

Remember to bring your PE kits at the start of the half term and leave them in school. We will send them home at the end of the half term, or earlier if they need washed before then.

Thanks,

Miss Taylor

